
Dear Parents and Carers,
 
It has been another fantastic week at St. Saviour’s. The weather has been unseasonably warm, and it has given everyone at
school a real spring in their step. As with last week, we have had some amazing school trips this week.
 
Year 2 Visit to Old MacDonald’s farm
Children in year 2 had a great time at the farm on Monday. They had the chance to meet the animals, learn about life on the farm
and take part in some fun activities. It was a great chance for the children to be outside and learn about a very different type of
life.
 

Year 3 Visit to Legoland
This week, year 3 had a fantastic adventure at Legoland. They enjoyed the rides and attractions, as well, of course, as
experimenting with Lego bricks. While out at lunchtime and break time, I have heard from lots of children in year 3 that they
would like a return visit next term!

 

Today, you will have received a brochure about clubs this term. From robotics, basketball to crochet, we have an exciting array of
clubs from which your child can choose. Clubs are offered on a first come, first served basis so please do not delay in completing
the Google form. The office will allocate spaces next week and clubs will begin on Monday 30th September. If your child does not
secure a spot this time, please know that your child will be put on the waiting list and will be given priority next term.
 
Attendance at St. Saviour’s continues to be a priority. Thank you for your continuing support. This week the whole school
attendance is 95.82%.
 
Finally, I would like to end this newsletter with a quote from Corinthians 16:14 “Let all that you do be in love.”
 
Mr Pitchford 

Let God transform you into a new person by changing the way that you
think – Romans 12:2 NLT
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School Council

Y1

Elizabeth - Leo -
Kit - Alba

Y2

Arlen - Soraya -
Lily - Tion

Y3

Y4 Y5 Y6

Jasmine - Eartha -
Elodie - Yoko

Lily-Rose - Apollo
- Edgar - Lennox

Isaac - Nia - Saahir
- Amaya-Rose 

Abigail - Anton -
Daniel - Amara

Our school is buzzing with excitement as students embrace their new
roles as School Councillors, Learning Councillors, Eco Councillors,

Worship Councillors, and more! These dedicated young leaders are
eager to make a positive impact in our school community, each taking
on responsibilities that reflect their passions and strengths. Whether
they're promoting sustainability, enhancing learning experiences, or

fostering a spirit of kindness and inclusivity, our councillors are ready
to lead by example and contribute to the vibrant life of our school.

We're incredibly proud of their commitment and look forward to seeing
the great things they'll accomplish this year! 

Councillors



Sports Council

Y1

Denny -
Clementine - Enda -

Beatrice

Y2

Daniele - Rudi -
Ayla - Jonah

Y3

Y4 Y5 Y6

Waleed - Sophia -
Rafferty - Charlie

Ibuki - Eliab - Sid -
Brooklyn

Khaliah - Logan -
Daria - Kansika

Alex - Fiza - Tyson
- Kiara 

Learning Council

Y1

Maya - Taliah -
Cleo - Yohannes

Y2

Frank - Victoria -
Eliza - Maxwell

Y3

Y4 Y5 Y6

Isla - Reuben -
Kevelle - Sadie

George - Rudy -
Ellen - Nara

Maya - Hannah -
Tobiah - J’Cole

Elsa - Aaron -
Milan - Kyran



Eco Council

Y1

Harlow - Kaihro -
Oliver - Robyn

Y2

Mac - Suki -
Nancy - Ozan

Y3

Y4 Y5 Y6

Ada - Bethany -
Rosamund - Toviel

Bing - Arlo -
Esther - Sofia 

Amelia - Josephine -
Mamadou - Olivier

Nevaeh - Lueman
- Ingrid - Harper

Worship Council

Y1

Santiago - Felix -
Rithwin - Matilda

Y2

Kai - Cierra -
Emma - Milo 

Y3

Y4 Y5 Y6

Zahira - Shaiawn
- Seth - Stella

Mercedes - Nicole
- Arielle - Kimaya

Stanley - Edith -
Kyomi - Kristoff

Hong - Christelle -
Leonie - Zimra 



STARS OF THE WEEK

Year 1 
Stella & Ezra

Year 2 
Cierra & David

Year 4 
Arlo & Isaiah

Year 5 
Ry’Annah & Khaliah

Year 3 
Charlotte & Irorun

Year 6
Millen, Skye & Zimra



PROGRESS CUP WINNERS
A huge well done to Milo & Destiny who are this week's

Progress Cup winners! 

 KS1 
Milo Y2

KS2
Destiny Y5

ATTENDANCE AWARDS 

Well done to

Y2 Emmeline Pankhurst
100%

& 
 Y4 Copernicus

95.0%
who have won the attendance mascots

this week.



Well done Ayla, Arizona, Nancy, Kit & Dylan who
have collected 5 value cards for consistently showing

our school values.

VALUE CARD AWARDS 

Y2 CLASS CORNER
Year 2 have came back to school and they are smashing it!

They enjoyed a trip to old macdonald Farm and went on some
exciting rides, while looking at some farm animals.

In Literacy we have been learning about the trickster Anansi who
makes many plans to capture Anansi. We have been using

coordinating conjunctions to extend our sentences and make them
more exciting.

In Topic we are exploring the Continent Africa and looking at the
physical and natural features. We used globes and atlases to locate
different countries in Africa. We looked at Nosy be in Madagascar

and Victoria falls in between Zambia and Zimbabwe. 

In Ict we used an ipad to take pictures of some of minibeasts that live
in outdoor areas. We identified woodlice, butterflies, ants and some

spiders.
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